
Dr Emma Pascall 
52a Sarre Road 
London 
NW2 3SL  

 
 
 
Ms Alyce Jeffery, 
Planning Officer at London Borough of Camden 
5 Pancras Square, 
London 
 
 
Sunday 5th January 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Jeffery, 
 
 
Re: Application 2019/6064/P 
 
 
I am writing to formally highlight my support of the retrospective planning permission for 

the construction of a rear dormer loft extension of Flat B, 52 Sarre Road, NW2 3SL.  

 

The dormer is aesthetically pleasing and in keeping with the surrounding area as it is 

consistent with the surrounding dormers. Furthermore, the use of extensions has been a 

good proposal for expanding families in the local area with support being given to these 

families and this has created a better community ambiance. I have repeatedly expressed my 

views on the extension and the resultant enforcements, like my other neighbours have. The 

amount of harassment by the council surrounding this to the residents of Flat B, 52 Sarre 

Road is therefore unnecessary and unfair.  

 

Most importantly, I wanted to also write to highlight my strong professional views of the 

resultant building work required on the flat, should the council reject the retrospective 

planning permission, due to the health of the residents’ youngest son. I would like to 

emphasise that I have consent to write this letter regarding his health from his parents 

Emmanuel and Kate Brandariz. 



 

Nathaniel Brandariz is 18 months old and has had 3 admissions to hospital over the last year 

with difficulty in breathing and wheeze. One of these admissions was extremely serious and 

a threat to his life with escalating respiratory support required. He required a long course of 

treatment and he has since had repeat episodes which are similar. This has resulted in him 

being assessed multiple times in A&E and by the GP who I understand shares my concerns. 

He will undoubtedly have repeat episodes in the future and these episodes are commonly 

triggered by dust. Therefore, any construction work done in his home is a risk to his health 

given his chest condition.  

 

I would strongly urge the planning department to accept this retrospective planning 

permission without the need for any building work to be done on Flat B, 52 Sarre Road due 

to the above reasons. I would be pleased to provide any further information you may 

require on this with the consent of Nathaniel’s parents.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Dr Emma Pascall MBChB, BSc 

Paediatric Cardiology 

Evelina London Children’s Hospital  
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